
Minutes February 10, 2022 
Maple Lake Improvement District 

Via Zoom 
 

President B. Floan called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M., Thursday, February 10, 
2022. 
 

Board members present: B. Floan, L. Abel, J. Baune, R. Behm, B. Wavra, J. Bohm 

Absent:  M. Moore   
  

Also present:  Bonnie Abel,  
  

It was moved by R. Behm, 2nd by L. Abel to approve the agenda.  Motion carried. 
 

It was moved by J. Baune, 2nd by R. Behm to approve the January 2022 minutes.  
Motion carried 
 
 

It was moved by L. Abel, 2nd by B. Wavra to approve the January, 2022 treasurer’s 
reports.  Motion carried.  The balance of the accounts as of January 31, 2022:  General 
Fund - $37,622.39.  Special Events account - $2,762.66. 
 
 

Planning and Zoning: 
Alan and Corina Pietruszewski requested a Conditional Use Permit to hook a septic 
system up to a new accessory structure on a parcel of land located at 14475 Maple Inn 
Rd SE.  The Board did not see any problem with this request. 
 

 

Old Business: 
L. Abel reported that he had tested the lake oxygen levels the end of January and they 
were very good. 
 

New Business: 
B. Wavra reported that Clarke Environmental had notified him that they were raising 
their prices by 3% this year, which is within the terms of our contract.   The Board 
discussed setting the spray dates and decided to discuss that further at the April 
meeting. 
 

The Board also discussed wake boats and L. Abel reported that he was going to attend 
a webinar that the U of M is having on the results of a Boat-Generated Wake Study 
that they conducted.   
 
It was moved by L. Abel, 2nd by J. Bohm to adjourn the meeting at 7:40 pm.  Motion 
carried. 
    
Bonnie Abel               
Sec’y/Treasurer          

The next meeting of the MLID will be 
Thursday, March, 10, 2022 at 7:00 PM            

Via Zoom 


